Abortions performed solely because of the sex of the child are a form of Gendercide
usually targeted at eliminating girl babies.

This practice should not be supported in Australia by Medicare benefits.

One way the Australian government could support the United Nations in their mission
against Gendercide is by refusing Medicare support for Gender Selective abortion.
Aborting a child solely because it is a boy or a girl is NOT a medical procedure and
should not receive a Medicare benefit.

Medicare benefits should be for needed health procedures not for eliminating babies
because of their gender due to cultural or personal preferences.

| want the Australian Government to take action by passing a law against allowing Medicare to
fund the abortion for Gender Selection reasons.

Regards

Dennis Morrissey





